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      SUBJECT: Northgate Shopping Center 
 
 
Clarification of Narrative Description of Proposed Alterations 
Comprehensive Design Review  
 
This document should be considered an addendum to the previously reviewed 
CDR. 
 
Subject:  Above Roof signage at the Northgate Shopping Mall Annex 
  1291 North Sherman Avenue and 1127 Aberg Avenue. 
 
 
 
1) The recently approved CDR included the following language: 
 

“An existing “above-roof” sign over the Annex building will remain.  Additional 
sign-able areas of the buildings are indicated on the architectural drawings.  
Signage proposed by new tenants shall meet current ordinances and further be 
regulated by the Landlord to maintain consistency of design. 
 

 
2) This re-submittal is to specifically clarify that the above-roof signage at 1291 North 
Sherman Avenue (as shown on attachment A - “Sheet A 5.1”) will remain until such time 
that the current tenant is no longer located at, or in operation at, this location. At that 
time the current non-conforming use will be removed, or an application for its continued 
use will be filed. 
 
3) The sign location is shown on Attachment A (Sheet C1-B) Attachment B (Sheet A5.1), 
and the sign graphics to be applied to the sign in its existing location are shown on 
Attachment C (Busch’s Sign and Design Drawing). 
 
4) Please refer to the image of the existing signage to be retained below: 
 



 
 






